
 

  Saturday October 15, 2011  

 
Dear Yank Barry, 
 
Thank you for your gift to CARE to help us respond to the crisis in Dadaab, 
Africa and beyond. Your gift can help CARE provide emergency food and 
medical assistance to hungry children and families, and help empower poor 
people around the world to become more resilient and self-reliant to break 
the cycle of hunger and poverty for good. 
 
Here are other ways you can help fight poverty with CARE: 

 Ask your friends to join you in making a gift to CARE   
 Speak out on issues affecting global poverty with the CARE Action 

Network 
 Join us on Facebook or follow us on Twitter to keep updated on 

our work 
 Discover the benefits of CARE's monthly giving program, Partners for 

Change 

Thanks again for your support! 

  
 
 
 
For your tax records, CARE notes that you received no items of 
value in return for your donation. Therefore, your contribution is 
tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. CARE is a nonprofit 
501(c) organization (EIN/tax ID number: 13-168-5039). 
IRS Circular 230 Notice: CARE advises you to seek your own legal 
and tax advice in connection with gift and planning matters. CARE 
does not provide legal or tax advice. Materials provided by CARE 
are not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for 
the purpose of avoiding tax-related penalties. 

 


